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December 8, 2022 
 
Ms. Anne Swayze 
Head of School 
Greenwood School 
14 Greenwood Lane 
Putney, VT 05346 
 
Dear Anne: 
 
The Commission on Independent Schools of the New England Association of Schools and Colleges met on 
November 7-8, 2022. At that meeting, the Focused Visit Report prepared by Commission member Randy 
Smith was reviewed and accepted. 
 
Additionally, the Commission has requested a Special Progress Report to include a financial update looking 
specifically at long-term financial planning (3 to 5 years) due September 15, 2023. Upon receipt of the Special 
Progress Report, a staff follow-up will be scheduled. 
 
The Commission commends the school for whole-hearted determination to address the issue of financial 
stability. 
 
In addition to the Special Progress Report, staff follow-up, and submitting the school’s annual report, the 
next major responsibility regarding accreditation and school improvement will be the decennial evaluation visit 
scheduled for 2026. 
 
As your NEASC liaison, please do not hesitate to contact me at 802-289-4319 or jmooney@neasc.org if I can 
be of any assistance.  
 
The Commission and the Association wish to acknowledge all that you have accomplished to date on your 
accreditation and school improvement. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
James C. Mooney 
Deputy Director for Accreditation and School Improvement 
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Attachment: Focused Visit Report 
 
cc: Mr. David Benjack, Chairman, Board of Trustees 
       Vermont Agency of Education 
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